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We winterized all irrigation systems this past week with a rented air compressor. 

This process takes several days to do because we go through them at least twice 

each to insure all water has been removed from the system.  

We had Glacier Electric come out and replace 7 lights that were out on the 

football field. Then we blew out a breaker which is obsolete, so I called 

Kronebusch Electric to price out the replacement of a upgrade to the box.  It 

should be done in a couple weeks. 

Grime Stoppers stopped by to complete their services at the BHS, Napi, and BMS 

which they could not get into this summer for the reason that they were being 

use of summer food program. 

We also started moving stuff to the new Vo-Tech but was stopped by the weather 

and will resume on the 20th & 21st. 

The Babb School called and said they could smell propane so I went up and called 

Ben Taylor to check it out when they arrived. They found that the pressure relief 

valve failed so they replaced it and everything is up and running again.  The also 

replaced 1500 gals of propane at no cost to the school. 

       

 

 


